
"Rejoice

always, pray

without

ceasing, give

thanks in all

circumstances;

for this is the

will of God in

Christ Jesus

for you."



1 Thessalonians 5:16-18
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Pray for
strengthened faith
and encouragement
for all of our
professors teaching
in East Asia.
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Pray for our
professors teaching
in Central and
South America, for
good fellowship in
their communities
and opportunities for
gospel conversations.

Pray that God leads
Global Scholars to
additional like-
minded ministries
to partner with, in
order to best
steward Kingdom
resources.

Pray for our
professors that do
research, that they
may work with
faithfulness and
excellence in their
fields.
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Pray for our
professors with
families, that their
children will finish
out the school year
well.

17 18

25 26

19

27

20

24

21

28

22

2923

Praise God for the
newness of life
through what Jesus
has done for every
one of us! Pray that
our professors
experience the joy
of this reality.

Pray for our
professors this Holy
Week, that they
may depend on
God more deeply as
they make space for
Him in their lives. 

Pray for protection,
wisdom, and
encouragement for
our professors
teaching in the
Middle East. 

Pray for
encouragement for
our professors
teaching in Lithuania,
as they encourage
their students from
Russia and Ukraine.

Pray for the Society
of Christian
Scholars, that it
may continue to
expand and connect
Christian scholars all
over the world.

Pray for all of our
professors in
secure countries,
that they may be
the salt and light of
Jesus in creative
ways.

Pray for our
Society mentors
and mentees, that
God would deepen
their relationships
and expand this
needed program.

Pray for increased
participation in
the Society of
Christian Scholars'
monthly webinar
series.

Pray for our
professors teaching
in Czech Republic,
for their families,
their health, and
God's financial
provision through the
generosity of faithful
supporters.
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Pray for our
partners at
InterVarsity USA,
that students would
be blessed by this
ministry's diversified
outreach.

Pray for our partners
at Global Scholars
Canada, that
professors will
faithfully live out
God's call on their
lives in academia. 

Pray that all of our
Global Scholars
professors will
protect time to
spend with Jesus in
prayer and solitude. 

Pray for the well-
being of all of our
faithful
supporters of this
ministry.

Pray for expanded
reach and impact
for the Thinking
Christianly
podcast. 

A key Society of
Christian Scholars
volunteer in Jamaica
aspires to start a
movement of
Christian scholars in
the Caribbean.
Please pray for her
success. 

Pray for our Latin
America Regional
Representative as
he helps redesign
curriculum for a
university in Mexico
to integrate biblical
truth. 

Pray for our
Regional
Representative
Osam as he
seeks to connect
with professors in
the Middle East.

Pray for one of 
our professors who
recently started a
new position in
Central Asia, for
good cultural
adjustment and
relationship building.  

Pray for our
Leadership Team as
we seek input from
partners in our
strategic planning
process. 

Pray that our
first Study Guide
for professors on
integrating faith
and academics
will be a helpful
resource. 

Pray for our
professors teaching
all over the world,
that they may have
opportunities in
conversations with
students to share
God's truth.

Pray for students and
their parents to be
helped by the
College Faith
podcast.

Pray for good
spiritual
conversations to
emerge from the
movie nights hosted
by one of our
professors in the
Czech Republic. 


